
9th August 2016
Term 3, Week 2Phone: 09 298 8417 (Absences press 1)  021 089 17417 (Text absences)     Principal: Heather Tanner       Email: secretary@krs.ac.nz

  7th May 2021
  Term 2 Week 1

Upcoming 
dates

Wed 2nd June
Yr 5/6 Winter sports 
Day 

Friday 4th June 
Teacher Only Day - 
School Closed

Monday 7th June 
Queens birthday - 
school closed

Tuesday 8th June
Teacher Only Day - 
School Closed

Friday 11th June
Middle/senior poetry 
finals

Thursday 24th June
Teacher only day - 
school closed

Friday 9th July
Term 2 ends - 2.30pm

Monday 26th July
Term 3 starts - 
8.30am

Friday 19th Nov
Teacher only day - 
school closed

Kelvin Road School
Newsletter

“Be the best you can be…
Kia toa, Kia Manawanui

Teacher only 
days 2021

Friday 4th June
Tuesday 8th 

June 
Thursday 24th 

June
Friday 19th 
November 

Welcome to Term 2 2021
Welcome to Sharal Khan our new teacher aide and to all new and returning tamariki to Kelvin Road 
School. 

A reminder that children are not allowed to have lollies or chewing gum at school. 

With the colder weather here and the children wearing more layers please remember to name ALL 
uniform items especially jackets and jerseys. If you need to look for lost items the lost property is in 
the hall foyer. 

Congratulations to our Kelvin Road School community on improving attendance so far this term.

Room 9
What a great start of term 2! Thanks to all our whānau who are supporting their 
children with their learning. We are lucky to be living in the safest place on the planet. 
This term we have planned wonderful experiences for our tamariki such as tuakana 
teina, where our young tamariki work alongside senior buddies to plan, design and 
make kites (watch this space for more information).
In our class we are learning about measurement. In the first week of the term we 
learnt some vocabulary (length and width) and did some activities using non standard 
units. We can’t wait to show you how clever we are!  Ka kite anō

Room 7
Kia ora whānau,
It is great to have all the students back at school after finishing last term with a bang at our 
Junior Assembly. Thank you so much for coming and supporting your wonderful tamariki. 
The students were great performers and we are very proud of them. 
In Room 7 we have been working hard on our phonics but also counting forwards and 
backwards to 20 like rockets.
For the rest of the term we are very excited to collaborate with the senior school to make 
kites for Matariki. We are using the tuakana teina approach to this. 

If you would like to report an absence please

 call 092988417 (press 1 for absences) Or Text 021 089 17417



Attendance

Thank you to all the parents/caregivers who are contacting the school when your child is absent.   
Remember you can text 021 089 17417 , phone (09)298 8417 or use the Skool Loop App  to explain the 
reason as to why your child is absent.  If you are unable to contact the school on the day, please write a note 
for your child to bring to the office on their return date. 
This year we are focusing on improving our attendance percentage. Keep an eye out for the updates.
Children should only be kept home from school if they are sick. Below are some solutions to common problems 
we come across. 
School starts at 8.30 am. This means children should be at school by 8.25 am ready for learning. We 
regularly see children arriving at school very late. This not only puts them on a back foot for the day, as they 
have missed out on the first part of the days learning, but it is also a disruption to the class when they arrive 
which is unfair to both the teacher and the other children. 

PROBLEMS SOLUTIONS

Uniform dirty/wet Send your child to school in mufti and we can provide a uniform for the day which 
they return before they go home.

No lunch Lunches are now provided for every child, every day. They also receive fruit everyday 
for morning tea.

No breakfast We are lucky enough to have volunteers who run a breakfast club 5 days a week 
from 8:00 am - 8:30 am.  Everyone is welcome to come along for some weetbix.

Raining The school provides raincoats through Kidscan to help children dry on the way to 
school
Another way to help is to put your child’s uniform in a plastic bag in their school bag 
and when they get to school they can get dry and changed back into their uniform.

Head Lice and skin 
infections

If you have given consent our nurses onsite can see and treat your children for free if 
you have concerns with head lice or skin infections.

No one home in time to pick 
up child from school

SKIDS provides an after school care programme.  They also offer WINZ subsidies.  
Their contact details are 09-265-2422 or 021-300-146

2021 School Councillors

Morgan Holdaway                  Zoe Pan                      Charlene Rua            Angel Laki Laufale          Laena Olano

     Vivaan Ram                    Tupou Fifita                    Jacob Satuala             Tiwai Randall           Jahrusse Andrews



 The following children received certificates this week.
Well done to all of them!

7th May 2021

Room 1 Veronica - For settling well in Room 1 and 
making new friends.
Roylux-Anne - For making new friends and 
settling well in Room 1.

Room 12 Tiare-Marie - For successfully navigating 
her way around Workspace.
Kahrney - For being a friendly and 
encouraging role model for those learning 
on Workspace.

Room 2 Chronos - For contributing ideas during 
classroom discussions.
Breyah - For projecting her singing voice in 
class performances.

Room 13 Liam - For giving 100% in all his work.
Kiri - For working hard to improve her 
reading

Room 3 Piki-Teora - Tona kaha ki te manaki ki ōna 
hoa i te ruma.
Jonah - Tona kaha ki te mahi pangarau i te 
mahi ine.

Room 14 Hayley - For working well in all subject 
areas.
Beauty - For working consistently in all 
subject areas.

Room 4 Whaea Neroli was absent. Room 15 Andrew - For settling down to work quickly 
and staying on task.
Levi-Jordan - Excellent participation in 
reading and Quick 60.

Room 5 Exandah-Lee - Mo tōna kaha ki te ako ki te 
taha ō Whaea Ruby.
Jahrelle - Mo tōna kaha ki te tū maia ki te 
mahi i tōna pepeha.

Room 16 Kahurangi - For a positive start to Term 2. 
Keep it up.
Khassius - For working solidly to complete 
maths tasks.

Room 6 Hinemairangi - For settling in well in Room 6.
Cora - For settling in well in Room 6.

Room 17 Toretto - For consistently practicing and 
improving cursive handwriting.
Angel - For a beautiful slide show 
presentation about Matariki.

Room 7 Samantha - For adding up to 10 in Maths.
Ruby-May - For always being kind and 
respectful towards others.

Room 18 Lockyer - For excellent effort in 
mathematics.
Ebony - For having a positive start to Term 
2 and showing the KRS values.

Room 8 Ana - For making improvements in 
handwriting.
Auhia - For making improvements in 
handwriting.

Room 19 Kiara - For writing a detailed explanation 
about the water cycle.
Taj - For solving multiplication problems 
using doubling and halving.

Room 9 Cassidy - For settling in very well in the class.
Waiata - For always being kind and respectful 
to others.

Room 21 Chorus - For trying hard in all curriculum 
areas.
Lincoln - For participating and contributing 
to conversations in the classroom.

Room 10 Kawoy - For being at school all week.
Shayla - For quickly learning the rules and 
routines of Room 10.

Room 22 Kelis - For settling into room 22.
Lexzyn - For trying his very best in his 
learning.

Room 23 Hayden - For showing respect and 
responsibility in P.E.
Erana - For creating an informative slide 
show about Puanga.



Caregiver contact details

If you have had a change of address or phone number you will need to contact the school office to update your 
details. This is very important in case an emergency occurs at school involving your child and we need to 
contact you. These details are only kept on file for this reason and are confidential. 


